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Southern Oregon University
Occupational Safety Advisory Committee (OSAC)
Minutes

sounieny  Meeling Date & Time: May 15,2012, 10:00 am
LONHSER,,  Chaired by: Keith Beed

Members in Attendance:
Keith Beed Tom Bieber Pam Curl
Emmy Graham Belinda Melendez

Old business: the MSDS update is currently 99% complete. Tom intends to deploy the MSDS
link this Thursday. He will send a notice to all building managers on how to usefaccess it.

Changes to minutes:

[ None

Other Motions, Action Items, or Notes of Interest:

Incidents
512 Two employees were unloading the old sign in front of Plunkett Building. Sign came apart and
one person was hit under his chin and received a minor injury to his right hand. First aid was
administered on site. Nonrecordable. As a result, the FMP grounds crew now have a new and fully
stocked first aid kit available.

New Business

Tom reported that there are five different construction sites on campus that he visits/tours weekly to
observe any non-compliance issues. If any issues are discovered, he gives a report to the company. As
an example, he reported that he located a set of stairs in Churchill without handrails.

Pam mentioned there was a set of stairs in the FMP Building without a rail at top. Tom was aware of it
and this was addressed yesterday (5/14/12).

Keith reported that two more committee positions need to be filled: (1) Classified Staff, (2) Student
Representative. He will email Treasa Sprague to see about geiting these filled. It was also mentioned
that the committee currently has three members who can’t currently come to meetings (1 sabbatical
leave, 2 medical leaves). It was also confirmed that the committee meets year round.

Emmy inquired about Safety Suggestion Forms — if they are available. Tom would like to do away
with the paper form and make a web-based link available for everyone instead. He would like to call
them “Safety Improvement Requests.”.

Next meeting: June 19% at 10:00am. Place to be determined. This meeting was held in the FMP
conference room because the library was unavailable. There was some discussion about alternating the
meeting place between FMP conference room and Lib 216.

Meeting adjourned at: 10:35am





